
Declaration of Interest in Available Paper Towel  Units 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally express my interest in utilizing one of 
the paper towel dispenser units that may be available. After careful consideration, I would like to 
confirm my acceptance and request the allocation of one unit. 

Please let me know if there are any further steps I need to take in order to proceed with this 
request or if there are any additional details you require from me. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your confirmation. 

Best regards,​
Kailee Wood                                                                                                                           
Tulelake Library Manager                                                                                                         
(530)667-2291 

 


